


 
 
You are entitled to seek a review of the response by the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the Official 
Information Act.  Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Auckland 
DHB website. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Ailsa Claire 
Chief Executive 
 
 

 
 
 




